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Summary 

This bill increases the annual sales threshold at which a city operating a municipal liquor store is 
required to submit audited financial statements for the liquor store to the state auditor. The 
threshold in current law is annual sales in excess of $350,000. This bill increases that threshold 
to annual sales in excess of $500,000. 

Effective the day following final enactment. 
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